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Project report 

This report is to provide an overview of the GREEN-ICU project which received approval 
from the BACCN for a £1000 grant to be used towards interview transcription costs of an 
evaluation of critical care staff views on environmental sustainability.  The application for 
£1000 included a proposal to pay for the transcription cost of 14-19 interviews (30-40 
minutes each).  However, after 13 interviews the data analysis revealed that the final 13 
interviews were sufficient, and no further interviews were needed.  planned.  This was in 
addition to interviews previously conducted for this project which were already paid for 
from a different grant. 

Therefore, the final sample for this project includes 30 participants from the 1:1 interview 
from the following intensive care roles: 

• 19 nurses 
• 8 doctors 
• 1 physiotherapist 
• 2 pharmacists  

Thematic analysis of the interview data will now be integrated with further data analysis 
from an online survey and the Tweets posted during a BACCN Twitter chat on 
environmental sustainability.  The GREEN-ICU research team aim to publish a journal article 
about this mixed method approach to synthesis the integrated data analysis from the 1:1 
interviews, survey and Twitter chat.  

The transcription cost for the final 13 interviews was £657.60 from the Essential Secretary 
Ltd company with the invoice accompanying this report.    
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